
Welcome to our community newsletter - Issue 1 Autumn 2023 

    Headteacher’s Headlines 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

As I write this newsletter, we have just celebrated Stamford Green 

turning 50!  There have been so many changes to the school since I 

joined in 2006.  We have gone from two forms of entry, to three forms 

of entry and I hope you find the pictures below, from when the school 

was being originally built, of interest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated the school’s birthday with author visits for all the school 

children; had our Club House and Nursery officially opened and 

welcomed past and present helpers, Governors and PTA members for a 

Cream Tea to say thank you. 

 

After half term, our thoughts will turn towards Fireworks and  

Christmas.  The annual Fireworks display is scheduled to take place on 

Friday 3 November and our Christmas Fair will be on Sunday 3 

December from 11.00am to 1.00pm.  It would be lovely to see you at 

our Christmas Fair - no tickets are needed so feel free to turn up and 

join us. 

 

Best wishes for a healthy half term. 

 

Mrs Louise Druce 

Headteacher  

 

Dates for Diaries  
 

Friday 3 November 2023  

PTA Firework Event.   

 

Term Dates 
 

 Christmas Holidays  

Friday 15 December 2023to 

Tuesday 2 January 2024 

 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 29 March 2024 to  

Monday 15 April 2024 

 

Summer Holidays 

Wednesday 24July 2024 to 

Monday 2 September 2024 

 

 

 

Coming soon... 
 

Please check our website for 

more details about how you 

can purchase your own 

Christmas tree and collect it 

at our Christmas Fair on 

Sunday 1.12.23 from 

11.00am - 1.00pm    

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

Fireworks 2023 
Friday 3rd November  
  Gates open 5.00pm  
Display starts 6.30pm 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

The children enjoyed author visits, as part of our birthday celebrations                              

from Zehra Hicks and AF Harrold. 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

The official opening of our Club House and Nursery Building included our Y6 

children singing a song and the Co Head Boys and Girls reciting a poem to our 

Nursery children. Zehra Hicks, our visiting author (for YR to Y2) and past parent of 

the school, cut the ribbon as the children gave three cheers. 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

The whole school took part in planting bulbs in the shape of 

the number 50 that will flower throughout the year. 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

We ended our week of celebrating by saying thank you to all the 

volunteers that help or have helped Stamford Green.  The school 

motto of ‘working together to be the best we can’ is brought alive 

by you all and we are very grateful. 


